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Blum, Alyster 

From: Lindsey Burrill <iindsey.burri||@gmai|.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 11:23 AM 
To: Cmte HED 
Subject: Please OPPOSE LD 1806 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

My Name is Lindsey Burrill and my Family owns Brown House Properties located in Waten/ille, Maine. My 
Family lives in Belgrade, Maine and owns multiple residential rental units in the following communities: 

Waten/ille, Winslow, Fairfield, Benton, Canaan, Clinton, Skowhegan, China and Oakland. 

We OPPOSE LD 1806 for multiple reasons, including the duplicative/Bureaucratic nature of a state wide 
registiy, burdening good landlords in an effort to hold bad landlords accountable and in the end the costs 

will be passed to tenants via raised rents. 

Thankyou! 
Undsey 

Lindsey Burrill 

71 Francis Street 
Waterville, Me, 04901 
Lindsey.Burrii|@gmail.com 
207.680.6630
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